
KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2023

NEW* In-person Welcome Night and
Mini PAC Meeting
Thursday, September 14th at 7:30 PM
Gordon Neighbourhood House/Zoom

King George PAC is inviting you to an in-person Meet
and Greet Welcome Night at the Gordon
Neighbourhood House with an online Zoom meeting
option for those who would like to attend virtually!
Snacks and drinks will be provided. Everyone is
welcome to attend! Proceed to The Orange Room.

PAC Meeting Zoom LINK

Meeting ID: 833 9390 7371
Passcode: 470821
Tel: 1-778-907-2071

Gordon Neighbourhood House, The Orange Room
1019 Broughton Street, Vancouver, BC V6G 2A7
Locate it on Google Maps

KG PAC is on Facebook
Join King George Secondary School community here:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979

Volunteers Needed

We could use parent volunteers for upcoming events,
so if you want to help, please email us at:
KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com

DPAC
For more information and parent resources check out
your District PAC website, and sign up for their
newsletter at http://vancouverdpac.org

Hello King George Parents!

We are excited for the new 2023-24 school year and
are happy to announce we will be continuing with
existing as well as new fundraising initiatives. We are
setting a new fundraising goal of $12,000.

Upcoming: Pizza Lunch Fundraiser
November 2023 - June 2024

Monthly Pizza Lunch will be starting in November 2023.
Stay tuned for more details. If you have an hour or two
to contribute please reach out to Catherine, our Pizza
Lunch Captain at kgpizzalunch@gmail.com

Ongoing: Direct Appeal Fundraiser
Donations of $20 and above get a tax receipt
Donate through Direct Appeal Here

Yours truly,
King George Secondary School Parent Advisory
Committee (PAC)
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